
 
 

Important Notice:  
Reminder of New U.S. Tariff Policy and Adjustment of Shipping 
Arrangements 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
In response to the new tariff policy in the United States that will take effect 
on April 9th, we kindly remind you to pay attention to your shipping 
arrangements and closely monitor the arrival time and pickup progress of 
your goods to avoid high storage fees due to delays. 
 
If your shipping plan or cargo pickup plan needs to be changed or canceled, 
please contact the Wan Hai sales team promptly. We will make sure to 
attend to your request as soon as possible. 
 
Should you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact 
your dedicated sales representative in your region. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
WAN HAI LINES LTD 


